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Notice to Healthcare Providers on COVID-19 Vaccination Data Collection

The following is a notice on data collection requirements for healthcare providers
administering the COVID-19 vaccine.

In accordance with Arizona Executive Order 2020-57 and pursuant to the Enhanced
Surveillance Advisory and A.R.S. §§ 36-782(B)(l) and (4), 36-783(A), (D) and (F), and
36-787(A), an individual or local health agency who administers COVID-19 vaccine
shall report the following through the Arizona Department of Health Services
(ADHS) Vaccine Management Tool or an electronic health reporting system that can
report to the Arizona State Inmunization Information System (ASIIS) every 24
hours:

a. The individual's name, date of birth, gender, race/ethnicity, residential address,
phone number, and vaccine priority group;

b. The vaccine product information, including CVX, dose number, lot number,
manufacturer, and expiration date;

c. The route of administration and administration site on the patient's body;

d. The month, day, and year of each immunization;

e. The facility administration site details including facility name, type, and address;
and

f. Attest to providing the individual with follow up information if a second dose is
required.

For more information and additional healthcare provider resources, please visit
azhealth.gov/COVID19Vaccine.



https://azgovernor.gov/sites/default/files/eo_2020-57.pdf
https://www.azdhs.gov/preparedness/epidemiology-disease-control/infectious-disease-epidemiology/index.php#novel-coronavirus-vaccine



